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Never did I think in October of 2020 when I signed up to use Yotta that the tables would turn in the matter of 4 
years. Where we go from an unorthodox style of a savings account to an actual gambling application. Just like pretty 
much everyone else mixed up in this mess I was just trying to save more money in a safe manner. I don’t have a full 
grasp of what needs to be said in this comment/email. However, if this brings more attention to the masses about 
other banks that would ever even consider doing this kind of a stunt to their end users that’s what I’m writing for. 
Also, for the sake of my savings to be recouped. 




